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I firmly oppose the appeal of all mail-in voting.  It has worked for many, many years.  

Going back to standing in line to cast a ballot is regressive and unnecessary.  My 

signature has changed over the years and I've had a message from the election 

division saying my signature didn't match what was on file so it is clear they are being 

checked. 

 

This is a stupid, regressive ballot that should not be passed. 


